From: Andrew

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Public comment
Date: Saturday, January 27, 2024 3:26:49 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the clean energy produced by the Eklutna Hyroelectric Project. It is
my understanding that this is some of the most inexpensive and cleanest energy produced in
South-central Alaska. As a member of the MEA and a Palmer resident I would like to see the
project continue to produce as much electricity as possible. This is an energy resource that is
shared and used by residents throughout south-central and is a benefit to all residents who use
electricity.

From attendance at the Palmer informational meeting it sounds like the “portal” option may be
a good option. I support any option that continues to produce energy at the current rate or is an
improvement on the current energy production without incurring additional costs to the
utilities or their members.

Sincerely,
Andrew Spohn
Palmer, Resident
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